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Article 29: Children have the right to develop their personality and talents to the full. 

 
Strike day music lessons 

                            June 2023 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

I am writing with more information regarding how the two strike days, that are taking place on Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July, 

will affect the instrumental lessons across the Trust. 

Teacher Instrument Works at Outcome 

Charlie Stopps Violin, piano, 

viola, cello, harp 

All 4 schools Ms Stopps will be in CHJS on the Wednesday as normal. 
The HJS lessons will be rearranged from the 7th July to the 11th July. 
fingersandstrings@icloud.com 

Mrs Dales Bull Woodwind CHJS Woodwind lessons will be on as normal on the Friday 

Neil Evans Drums CHJS and CHIS Mr Evans will be in on the strike days to teach children in school. He 
will be swapping around lessons missed onto other days. If any 
lessons can not be made up he will contact the parents. 
Neil.b.evans@gmail.com 

Meryl 

Hamilton 

Guitar Both Juniors Ms Hamilton will NOT be in on Wednesday 5th July and lessons have 
been reschuduled for 12th July. 
merylinah@googlemail.com 

Nick Smith Toots and doods All 4 schools Mr Smith will NOT be in on Wednesday 5th July at HJS and CHIS. The 
lessons have been rearranged for Wednesday 12th July instead.  
contactsaxnick@gmail.com 

 

 

Apologies for any inconvience caused with the lessons and payments. 

We aim to cover 30 lessons across the year, so we have some flexibility to move lessons to the following term. 

Please feel free to contact the instrumental teachers if you need to on the above emails. 

Yours faithfully 

R Turner 

Mrs R Turner  Community and Music Performance Director  
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